Staff Senate Meeting

May 10, 2006
Attendees:  William (Butch) Beavers, Dana Burbank,  Susan Glasso, Sue Jeffreys, Kathy McClelland, Audrey Mitchell, Brad Peeden, Angie Pickens, Sandra Poole, and Debbie Thornton.
Absentees:  Bridgett Garner, and Stephen Putman.
The meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m. by Brad Peeden, President. 
Agenda:  S Jeffreys moved to approve the agenda and K. McClelland seconded. The vote to approval was unanimous.
Minutes:  D. Burbank moved to approve the minutes from the April 12th, 2006 meeting and S. Glasso seconded. The vote to approval was unanimous.

B. Peeden welcomed K. McClelland to the Staff Senate and introductions of senators were made.
Old Business:   No old business.
New Business:  A problem with using the university Mane Card was brought before the senate.  During discussion of this problem, it was mentioned that other universities use their card for a clock-in system, as well as campus building access.  Several senators voiced approval of this type of system at UNA.
The senate was charged, by the Shared Governance Committee, to find a staff member to serve on an ad-hoc committee to look at the criteria used in faculty promotion opportunities.  The ad-hoc committee is being put together by President Cale and S. Poole and B. Peeden will be serving on the committee.  The senate will be selecting another member for the committee.

Other:  With senators rotating off in May 2006 (B. Garner, A. Pickens) and one (1) vacancy from Academic Affairs (L. Key’s position), the areas losing representation will need to receive a notification and ask for nominations to serve in these positions.  S. Poole will send the notifications.
There is a question about scheduling the senate meeting on July 12, due to the possibility of a conflict with SOAR.  The senate meeting may have to be moved until July 19.  B. Peeden will address this issue at the next meeting.

It was suggested that the senate send a “Thank You” note to President Cale in appreciate for the reinstatement of the Faculty/Staff Service Awards.  The secretary will draft a letter and forward to the president for approval.
The meeting was adjourned at 10:35 a.m. The next scheduled meeting is June 14 at 10:00 a.m. in Stevens Hall 416.
Minutes respectfully submitted by Dana Burbank. 

